
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Storm Ciaran   1st November 2023  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are aware we are expecting storm Ciaran, which the MET office has given a 
yellow warning for rain and winds over the next 24 hours for Bournemouth, as 
viewed on the MET office website. 
 
Miss Buckland, Our Regional Site Manager, Mr Kellaway and Assistant Mr Rideout 
will be keeping a careful watch on the school and the weather conditions. 
 
The school will remain open. If there are any changes to the school day or opening 
times we will of course keep you informed.  
 
If the weather causes you to be late due to poor road conditions etc please rest 
assured that this will be taken into account when you register your child/children.  
 
Do check it is safe to travel before leaving home tomorrow by local radio stations 
and the MET office. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Miss V Buckland 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 


